
THDA Public Notice: 
Please Review and Comment on Housing and Community Development Activities in Tennessee 

 
In the recently released 2021-2022 Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER), 
the Tennessee Housing Development Agency (THDA) describes how federal CDBG, ESG, HOME, HOPWA, 
and HTF funds were spent on housing and community development activities to benefit low and 
moderate income Tennesseans. A draft of this report will be available for public review and comment at 
https://thda.org/research-reports/consolidated-planning from October 17 – 31, 2022. An overview of 
the report in English and Spanish will also be available. Please send questions and accommodation 
requests to Research@thda.org.  
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